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gle. It is also clear that essentially the most prin­
cipal interests of the workers and all the toiling 
strata of society can be secured in connection with 
the most acute form of political struggle which has 
set its goal the destruction of the political-economic 
machine of comprador capitalism. So when we talk about 
establishing a connection between armed actions and 
the daily interests and struggles of the workers it 
does not in any way mean bowing to their spontaneous 
struggles (the content of the arme4 struggle shows 
this very well too), rather it is precisely to 
elevate it to a higher level of political conscious­
ness , but from a starting point that would make this 
connection link possible, and that it would head so 
far ahead so as to remain completely separated from 
its class. 

(4) For instance, for the explosion in the security
quarters of the Industrial University (April 1974)
that had been carried out in accordance with the line
of armed support of the movements of different class­
es of people, not only did we carry out a comprehen­
sive political exposure, but we were also able to
determine the most principal tasks of the student
movement and its slogans for this stage by virtue of
our very clear and comprehensive knowledge of the
problems and the stage of the Iranian student move­
ment, and through concrete analysis of the class
nature of this movement and its duties. The welcome
response from the students as to the propounded
goals, and the acceptance of this line by other mili­
tant groups and organizations attested to the cor­
rectness of our analysis. Today, one and a half years
after we propounded this line, the Iranian students'
struggle is explainable within the context of these
very goals and tasks.
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